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MERRY CHRISTMAS
All the staff here at Northview Christian
School wish you and your families the best
Christmas ever! May it be filled with fun,
laughter, and tons of love. 

“’ Do not be afraid.  I bring you good
news of great joy; today in the town
of David a SAVIOR has been born to
you. He is Christ the Lord.’” Luke 2:11

All of the classes are doing an advent
project.  We will count daily how many
days until Christmas.  We make the
birth of Jesus our main focus.  It is a
sweet time to be a teacher.  

CHRISTMAS PARTIES &

BOOK EXCHANGE

December 2023 509-467-6014

Each class will have a Christmas

party. Your child can bring a

wrapped gender-neutral children’s

book ($5 max) for the class book

exchange..  The Dollar Store has

great books. 

No “TO” or “FROM’ tag is

necessary. There will be sign-ups

outside each class for items and

helpers

IMPORTANT DATES

DEC 5TH & 6TH- ST. NICK DAYS
DEC 18TH &19TH- CHRISTMAS
BOOK EXCHANGE
DEC 20TH- JAN 1ST:
CHRISTMAS BREAK 
JAN 2ND- SCHOOL RESUMES
JAN 11TH & 12TH- DADS &
DONUTS

GIVING PROJECT
As part of our Giving Project this year, we will

be providing hats, scarves, and gloves to

children in the North Central neighborhoods.

You can contribute to this cause by adding

items to the box placed by our Christmas tree.

Please ensure that all items are submitted by

December 15th. Your generosity will help those

in need during this winter season. Thank you

for your support!



December Birthdays
Happy Birthday To:

Mila Weston (6th)
Finn Moore (13th)

Sloane Stillar (15th)
Evangeline Steinbach (19th)
Anastaisa Artemov (23rd)

Auria Goodwin (29th)


